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Publ ic Notice: 

The vacant Port of Friday Harbor Commission position for District 3 has three candidates for the 
upcoming November election.  The Port Commission has chosen to avoid influencing the 
election by appointing a candidate who is not running for the District 3 position.  This appointed 
Commissioner will serve until the voters choose the new District 3 Commissioner for the 
remaining term.  Any registered voter residing in District 3 who would like to be considered for 
the temporary District 3 position is invited to submit a letter of interest to the Port by June 8, 
2023.  The Port anticipates that the selection for the temporary Commissioner may be made as 
early as June 14, 2023. 

 


